
In this newsletter:

by Pres ident Yvonne Osborn

Lockdown 5.0 Edition

https://www.cprfriendly.org/
https://www.trybooking.com/BRZSN


Meeting Report July 5th, 2021

New President, Yvonne Osborn (still to receive the chains of office, but excited to be leading 
Keilor East Rotary in 2021-2022) began by welcoming everyone to the first official meeting of 
the new Rotary Year. Visitors included Alison Perrottet, Tony Thomas and Robyn Soffe. 
Greeter, Marianne Potgieter recorded thirty in attendance. 

President Elect Deb 
Sloggett reminded us 
that this week is 
NAIDOC (National 
Aborigines and Islanders 
Day Observance 
Committee) Week. It is a 
week which aims to 
increase awareness in 
the wider community of 
the status and 
treatment of Aboriginal 
and Torres Strait 
Islander Australians.

Community- Gerard  Mahoney thanked members who worked on the 
Watergardens Bunnings BBQ on Saturday 3rd July.

International - Deb Sloggett ςAnother RAWCS application has been submitted. 
Read about how our last RAWCS grant benefitted the children of Siem Reap and 
surrounds in Cambodia.

Social ςGinny Billson reminded Members that the Changeover event will be held 
on Monday 26th July (Covid Restrictions permitting).

YouthςTwo potential National Youth Science Forum Year 11 students were 
interviewed by David Bennett, Athena Vass and Yvonne Osborn at the Brimbank 
Bicycle Education Centre. We have endorsed their applications and wish them 
well for the next phase of the process.

https://www.rotarydistrict9800.org.au/Stories/the-journey-for-healthy-lives-in-siem-reap-cambodia


Meeting Report July 12th , 2021

On Monday 12th July we held an informal Dinner Meeting at our usual venue, Keilor East RSL. 
We had plenty of opportunities to talk, some committees met, and Terry Badenhope tried to 
get Alex to take money for the Lucky Key Draw.  We always think that the key we draw will fit.

Above : The Care Bear Mascot paid 
ǳǎ  ŀ Ǿƛǎƛǘ ǿƛǘƘ ƻǳǊ /ƭǳōΩǎ /ŀǊŜ .ŜŀǊΣ 
Marianne Potgieter.

Right: David Dippie, Michael 
5ƻƴƴŜƭƭȅΣ tƘƛƭ hΩ.ǊƛŜƴ ŀƴŘ Dƛƴƴȅ 
.ƛƭƭǎƻƴ ǿŜǊŜ ŦƻŎǳǎŜŘ ƻƴ wƻǘŀǊȅΩǎ 
new area of focus, Environment and 
Sustainability.

https://rotarydistrict9800.org.au/sitepage/community-service/environmental-sustainability


CPR Friendly ű
Training and AED 
Awareness
via YouTube video ű
Dr Ginny Billson

Dr Ginny Billson introduced the amusing, but 
very thorough training video created by Ian 
Hutchinson and his friend Don McKee who 
saved his life after Ian suffered a cardiac arrest 
while they were bike riding.

From the CPR Friendly website 

As a result, Don & Hutch founded 
CPRfriendly.org in memory of, and on behalf of, 
ǘƘŜ фм҈ ƭŜǎǎ ŦƻǊǘǳƴŀǘŜ ǘƘŀǘ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǎǳǊǾƛǾŜΦ ¢ƻ 
help turn the statistics around, Don & Hutch, 
through CPRfriendly.org, are on a quest to raise 
awareness of CPR and public access 
defibrillators with the mission of helping save 
more lives ςstarting in our own backyard.

Life saving AEDs are 
currently placed in many 
workplaces , Clubs and 
Shopping Centres so it is 
imperative that as many 
people as possible are 
familiar with their use. 
KeilorEastRotaryhas
onefor useon outings,
awayfrom KeilorEast
RSL.

https://www.cprfriendly.org/45-minute
https://www.cprfriendly.org/45-minute

